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Tredyffrin/Easttown Diversity Committee 

The Superintendent will appoint a member of the administration to chair the Diversity 
Committee and the School Board will appoint a Board member annually to serve on the 
committee. The committee will be comprised of a diverse group of parents, teachers, 
students, community members and administrators representing various religious, ethnic, 
cultural and community backgrounds. A balance in age and gender will also be 
considered. When personal circumstances prompt an individual to retire from the 
committee, the administration will seek to replace the departing committee member with 
someone of a similar background and perspective. In addition, every three years, the 
administration will review the composition of the entire membership to ensure that it 
reflects the goals of Policy 1220.   


